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Legislative Women’s Caucus Releases Statement on
New Policy Recommendations by Future of Abortion Council

SACRAMENTO – Senator Nancy Skinner (D-Berkeley), Chair, and Assemblymember Cecilia
Aguiar-Curry (D-Winters), Vice Chair of the California Legislative Women’s Caucus released
the following statement in response to the release of the 2022 Addendum to the Future of
Abortion Council report:

“California’s Legislative Women’s Caucus, now 50 members strong, commends the FAB
Council’s work to, once again, provide us with comprehensive and timely recommendations to
protect abortion access and expand reproductive justice in California. Our Caucus was proud to
be FAB’s partner last year ensuring the passage of the Council’s top recommendations. We look
forward to continuing our partnership on this year’s recommendations.”

The FAB Council Report and 2022 Addendum are available for download at
https://www.cafabcouncil.org/.
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